## Romans 12:16

"Live in harmony with one another. Do not be proud, but be willing to associate with the lowly. Do not be wise in your own estimation"

### **Consent forms**

Please can you check to make sure you have returned all required consent forms. At the moment this involves the football trip for class 4, Pocklington Trip for Year 6, Young Voices forms, paracetamol consent for Receptions and forest school consent for class 3. Thank you very much.

### Reminders

If your child is absent from school due to illness, please make school aware as soon as possible, either by phoning the office on 01944 768238 or email admin@settrinigton.n-yorks.sch.uk

To let us know in person, please can you pop to the office and give that message to the school office staff rather than the teacher on duty at the gate – thank you for your assistance with this.

If your child is under the weather and possibly needs paracetamol administering, if you have consented then we can do that no problem - but please can you bring a bottle to the office with their name on ready for this on the first morning. Thank you.

Please see attached leaflet from North Yorkshire Police about parking at school.

North Yorkshire Public Health would like to remind you that children are entitled to a free eye test. Please view their leaflet here: Eye Test Leaflet

Year 5 and 6 parents can attend upcoming open evenings for local secondary schools, details have been sent to you and are available on the relevant school websites.

### Flu Vaccine

Vaccination UK will be attending our school for flu vaccinations. For your child to receive their Nasal flu vaccination in school, please complete a **YES** consent form using the link below. https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2025/northyorkshire If your child **cannot** have the Nasal spray, the injectable flu vaccine is available, and you will be able to choose that method on the consent form. If you **DO NOT** wish for your child to have a flu vaccination, please complete a **NO** consent via the same link.

# Fri - 12th September



# Hand in hand we learn

## **Good Work Awards**

### Star of the Week

Class 1 – Every one has been fab!

Class 2 – Sam

Class 3 –Alfie Wal

Class 4 – Max

### **Excellent English**

Class 2 – Violet

Class 3 – Margot G

Class 4 – Ted

#### Marvellous Maths

Class 2 – Kobie

Class 3 – Ellie

Class 4 – Alfie A

### **Fantastic Foundation**

Class 2 – Lorelei

Class 3 –.Levi

Class 4 – Basil

Well done to the Green house with the most house points this week.

Class 4 won the Clutter Cup this week.

Well done everyone.

## Calendar for next week

Monday 15th Sept: breakfast & afterschool club, PE kit all day Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> Sept: breakfast & afterschool club, forest school lesson for class 3

Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> Sept: breakfast & afterschool club, Pop up library, Year 5/6 football tournament at Malton Sports Centre

Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> Sept: breakfast & afterschool club, Yr6 Pocklington

school trip – later pick up from school for them! Friday 19th Sept: breakfast & afterschool club

### Dinner menu for next week

Monday: Pizza followed by chocolate brownie

Tuesday: Pasta bolognaise followed by cheese and biscuits Wednesday: Roast chicken dinner followed by rice pudding

Thursday: Meatballs in tomato sauce with rice followed by crumble

Friday: Fish fingers and chips followed by a muffin

Alternative options of Jacket Potato's and sandwiches are available

with fillings or Ham, Cheese, Tuna & Beans.

Please can Class 1 parents let the office or class teacher know if your child would like an alternative option. Emailing the office for the week ahead works really well but day by day is also fine.

Please can we remind you that we are a NUT AWARE school.

## **Parentpay**

As per the email sent this week, the last day that you can make payments on ParentPay is Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> September – after that date please do not pay any money on this system. All debits on ParentPay must be cleared by this date, if this is going to be an issue please come and see us ASAP. We will be without a payment system for a couple of weeks, so please can pay in advance for meals etc if possible – it is policy that meals should be paid in advance rather than after, but we do appreciate this is a bit of a last minute ask! We did try and avoid this we promise!

## Meet the teacher

We are holding a session for each class for parents to come in and have a chat with their child's teacher and see their classroom next week. The sessions will be at 2.45pm. Please come in through the school office. Monday 15<sup>th</sup> is class 4, Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> is Class 2 session is Wednesday 17th and Thursday 18th September is Class 1. We look forward to welcoming you on those days. If you are not able to come and have any questions, or would like to chat, as ever, please just get in touch.

# **FOCAS NEWS**

Friends of Children at Settrington (FOCAS) are really looking forward to the new year ahead and a really big hello and welcome to new starters and returners alike! We have a number of exciting things already planned.

Please make sure to save the dates and, as you always do, support where you can!

29th September - Bingo at Norton Bowling Club - All welcome - Eyes Down 7.30pm.

We had a great night last year and raised a fantastic amount of money for our school, so we'd love to do the same again!! Please could we ask all children bring a donated prize to school. Big or small, all will be greatly received-vouchers, gifts, gift baskets, anything that someone would be excited to win! Donations by Wednesday 24th September to school please.

9th October - Annual General Meeting -Settrington Village Hall - 7pm

Please come along and have your say about the events and activities we run. We're always very keen to hear from anyone who can spare a bit of time to help us out. We can't run as a PTA without people volunteering, so even if you could support by helping at only one or two events a year, we'd be so grateful!

14th November (TBC) - School Disco - more details to follow

**5th December (TBC)-** Christmas Fair- 6.30-8.30pm. If you know anyone who would like to rent a stall, please ask them to get in touch as soon as possible.

For more information on these and the other events being planned by FOCAS or to volunteer time/ knowledge/goodies (basically whatever) please follow our Facebook page, FOCAS news and Events, keep an eye out on the school noticeboard and weekly newsletter or message us directly at focas-settrington@outlook.com/ Whatsapp Helen on 07841346089.

If you have spotted this bottle on the village hall playground, please let us know and we can reunite it with a very grateful owner from the village. Thanks



# **Invitation from the Church**

You are cordially invited to a service to celebrate the 20<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the inauguration of the Parish of West Buckrose to be held at All Saints' Church, Settrington on Tuesday 23<sup>rd</sup> September 2025 at 7.30pm, followed by refreshments at The Orangery, Settrington House.

During the service Flora, Bishop of Selby, will institute Reverend Cate Turner into her permanent role and red-dedicate the East window following its renovation.

### This week.....

**Class 1 have** been on a village walk to spot signs of Autumn and even spotted a heron!

**Class 2 have** looked at cave paintings, made predictions about the end of our cave Baby book and explored 'colour' in art.

**Class 3 have** looked at habitats in science, Vikings in history and been creative with their writing.

**Class 4 have** explored Philippe Petit and his highwire skills and investigated the propagation of plants in science.